
4. SOCIAL INITIATIVES FUNDS

The Committee considered social initiatives funding decisions for 9 community projects for the year
ending 30 June 2002.

At its 6 August 2001 meeting the Community Services Committee reviewed its commitment to all the
currently funded projects. It allocated one year’s social initiatives funding (2001/02 year) to the
following community organisations with specific conditions set before any ongoing funding would be
considered.

The Committee also noted that one of its outcomes over the next year was to undertake a funding
review to address the ways in which the Council delivers funding for the voluntary sector through a
range of funding streams. The Social Initiatives Fund would be part of that review.

The Committee decided that the following social initiatives funding allocations would be made, subject
to annual evaluations as follows:

Family and Community Division of Anglican
Care – Te Whare Taonga o Nga Iwi Katoa
Linwood Resource Centre

2 years
(1 July 2002-30 June 2004)
$40,000 per year

St Albans Residents Association 2 years
(1 July 2002–30 June 2004)
$33,000 per year

Out of School Programmes Funding
Support Project

Providing the objectives of the community organisations
receiving social initiatives funding continue to meet the
criteria and priorities of the Social Initiatives Fund, the
$50,000 per year support for OSP continues year by year
under its present CCC administration and Community
Committee allocation of funds structure.

Parafed Canterbury 2 years
(1 July 2002-30 June 2004)
$16,500 per year

GAIN Canterbury 2 years
(1 July 2002-30 June 2004)
$28,000 per year subject to two conditions as outlined in
the agenda

Canterbury Mental Health Education and
Resource Centre Trust

2 years
(1 July 2002-30 June 2004)
$17,000 per year

Te Kaupapa Whakaora Trust - Youth
Community Projects

2 years
(1 July 2002-30 June 2004)
$25,000 per year

The Committee considered applications for social initiatives funding from Early Start Project Ltd and
Family Help Trust and agreed to defer decisions on these applications pending the consideration of
additional financial information. This information was not available at the time of preparing the Council
agenda and the Chairman has proposed that the applications be reconsidered at the next Community
and Leisure Committee meeting on Monday 10 June 2002.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


